
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear students, 

 

Welcome to 7L2. You have been placed into LOXDALE house. You will need to ensure that you purchase a 

RED striped tie to reflect the house that you are in. These can be purchased from our official uniform 

supplier www.clivemark.co.uk/clive-mark-bearwood.  

 

My name is Mrs Jahan and I am incredibly excited to be your form tutor from September. I am a Maths 

Teacher at George Salter Academy, who is starting at the academy at the same time as you. 

 

As your form tutor, it is my responsibility to support your transition from primary to secondary school and 

ensure that you settle into school life without any worries or concerns. If you have any concerns, I want you 

to be reassured that we are here to help and that we will ensure your transition into secondary school is a 

positive experience.  

 

During my spare time I enjoy watching films and baking. I am a huge Harry Potter fan and have rewatched 

those films multiple times. In general, I love fantasy! 

 

Due to the unusual times we are in now, I am unable to meet you in person yet and instead I am sending 

this letter to you. Keep safe and stay positive, and I look forward to meeting you soon. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jahan  

https://www.clivemark.co.uk/clive-mark-bearwood

